
 

 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNICATION TO THE CATHOLIC FAITHFUL 
 
 

 This Chapel is located inside the restricted area of the Vatican Embassy in 
India. The Apostolic Nuncios gladly welcome people who are willing to participate 
in the Eucharistic Celebrations in this Chapel. 
 

To facilitate an undisturbed Celebration, a just order in the attendance and a 
better criterion of admission, no person is admitted after 10 minutes from the 
beginning of every Holy Mass.  
 
 Secondly, in order to avoid indiscriminate admission to the Chapel, a personal 
pass is being introduced for each adult person. People interested to attend the Holy 
Mass and other Liturgical Celebrations (like the Eucharistic Adoration on 
Thursdays), are kindly requested to present their pass to the security guards at the 
entrance. 
 
 In order to obtain the pass, please contact the Apostolic Nunciature 
(nuntius@apostolicnunciatureindia.com) and the related application form will be 
sent to you by post. Instead, if you know someone who already attends our Chapel, 
you can ask him/her to pick-up a copy of the application form in the Chapel for you. 
The filled-in form is to be presented personally at the Apostolic Nunciature during 
the office hours or after the Sunday liturgy. 
 
 
 
P.S:      

Diplomats only are exempted from submitting the application form and the Apostolic 
Nunciature’s pass can be substituted by a valid Diplomatic Card to access the chapel. 
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